
      THE NATIONAL ASIAN  

                                        PRESBYTERIAN COUNCIL 

                      (NAPC) 

     
 May 29, 2015 

 

  

 Dear NAPC members and congregations, 

  

 Greetings of peace through Jesus Christ! 

 

 As you already know there are upcoming events that need your support and presence: 

 

1. The NFPC Biennial Gathering on July 28, 2015 (promo flyer attached) 

2. The NAPC Biennial Assembly on July 29, 2015 (promo flyer attached) 

3. The Big Tent Gathering on July 30- August 1, 2015 (www.pcusa.org/bigtent) 

(Both of these events will be held at the University of Tennessee in Knoxville, Tennessee.) 

 

 The PC(USA) is undergoing a lot of changes and it will do well for us Asian Presbyterian leaders to    

 learn and find help in navigating these changes. The Biennial Gatherings feature two speakers who will   

 lend their expertise in instructing us to be faithful to the mission of Jesus Christ.  The Big Tent  

 continues this sense of deep community as we all gather as one big family in Jesus Christ. 

 

 Enclosed is a Scholarship Application Form which allows participants to get as much as $300 towards 

registration to these events. While it is limited it will be a great help. To avail of this scholarship you 

should send in your registration and complete the online registration no later than June 19.  

 

 Send the accomplished form to: 

 

            Rev. Mei-Hui Lai at email: Mei-Hui.Lai@pcusa.org or mail to  

            Asian Congregational Support Office, 100 Witherspoon St. #3006, Louisville , KY 40202 

 

 I urge you to come. We meet only once every 2 years, and this gathering is important for all of us.  

 

 Thank you so much for your support to NAPC and to the greater work for God’s Kingdom.   

 

 

  In Christ, 

 

  Rev. Emmanuel G. Orendain 

  Moderator, NAPC
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